
From: michael@fontanarosadesign.com
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: I support bill HB2314
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 7:01:31 PM

As a rider of over 20 years on Oregon roads I personally know the dangers of sitting at a stop on a road. In 1998 I
was struck from behind as I waited for stopped traffic causing significant injuries and damage. Lane sharing allows
for motorcycles to move and reduces the risk to the rider. Please support this bill.

Michael Fontanarosa
1909 SE 25th ave
Portland OR 97214
503 2335251
Sent from my iPad
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